
In October, Petanque in New Zealand will come of age, that’s 21 years strong. 
  

The Board is asking Clubs and Regions to help to make this a celebration, by 
holding an event or events, to promote and enjoy this wonderful sport over the 

period  25th October – 2nd November 2014. 
  

Share your clubs celebration plans on the PNZ Facebook page or email it to 
dezandsarah@xtra.co.nz   . Then remember to send us the picture and details after 

the event and we will select the winning club on the 15th of November.  
  

Petanque New Zealand will consider helping your club financially, to support a 
worthwhile promotional idea. If you’d like to discuss a promotional idea or need 

some assistance, please contact Richard C/- secretary@petanquenz.com or by 
phone on 0274 842 775 
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